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RESERVED PARKING SPACES AVAILABLE 

Full-time employees of the college 
may now "purchase" reserved parking 
spaces in designated areas. 
Generic faculty-staff parking lot 
areas will continue to be 
identified; however, the total 
number of spaces will be reduced. 
The cost is $20 per semester, and 
spaces will be assigned on a first 
come, first served basis. They 
will be reserved from 8 a.m. to 
1:30 pm. only. 

Reserved spaces are available as 
follows: 

Science Building lot-10 
Fine Arts Building lot-7 
Boiler House lot south of the 

singleton Building -13 
Main Horseshoe lot-70 

Enforcement will be by the owner of 
the space who is responsible for 
contacting security for ticketing 
or towing. This will enable the 
owner to lend the space without 
danger of towing. 

Spaces may be purchased at the 
security building. 

LEON BATES AND THE AUDUBON QUARTET 
TO PERFORM TUESDAY 

Leon Bates and the Audubon Quartet 
will perform a joint recital 
Tuesday, September 23, 8 p.m. in 
the Wheelwright Performing Arts 
Center. 

The internationally renowned 
musicians, all distinguished 
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soloists in their own right, will 
present a program of classical 
music. 

Tickets are $6 for general 
admission and $5 for senior 
citizens and Coastal students. 
They are available at the door or 
in advance through the Wheelwright 
Box Office, ext. 2502. 

BRITISH POLITICAL LEADER, 
BUSINESS EXECUTIVE TO LECTURE ON 
TERRORISM 

James Prior, a member of the 
British Parliament, former 
secretary of state for Northern 
Ireland, and current chairman of 
General Electric Company in 
Britain, will lecture on terrorism 
in Northern Ireland Wednesday, 
September 24, 9:30 a.m. in 
Wheelwright Auditorium. The 
lecture is free, and students, 
faculty and the public are invited 
to attend. 

THE MAGIC FLUTE TO BE SHOWN 
SEPl'EMBER 28 

"The Magic Flute," the first film 
in the Coastal Film Society's 1986-
87 series, will be shown September 
28, at 2 and 8 p.m. in the Fine 
Arts Building Little Theatre. 
Directed By Ingmar Bergman in 1975 
• • I it is a story of a young man 
enlisted to rescue the Queen of 
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Night's daughter. The film 
emphasizes the theatricality and 
fun of Mozart's last opera. It is 
in Swedish with English subtitles. 

Single tickets are $2 and may be 
purchased at the door. Season 
tickets are available in advance or 
at the door for $10. For 
information, contact the 
Wheelwright Box Office. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Paul Banta, soccer coach, 
traveled during the summer to 
Belize in Central America as a 
guest of the Belize Soccer 
Federation and Coca Cola to run ten 
days of youth and senior soccer 
clinics. Youth clinics dealt with 
soccer techniques and field tactics 
in attack and defense. The senior 
player clinics for the major 
Division I National League Team 
were on advanced tactics in attack 
and defense and the senior 
goalkeeper. Banta traveled 
through the country making stops at 
several towns. He also had 
meetings with the president of the 
national soccer body and the 
minister of youth sports and was 
asked to speak on his findings 
during the visit. In addition, he 
assisted in coaching the national 
league champs, Coca Cola Soccer 
Club, who will be representing their 
country in the 1987 CONCACAF 
matches. 

o Dr. Wade Baird, chairman of the 
Phychology Department, recently 
conducted an orientation and 
leadership workshop for members of 
Grand Strand Leadership VII at 
Wampee Plantation in Moncks Corner. 
Grand Strand Leadership is a year 
long program for community leaders 
of the Grand Strand sponsored by 
the Myrtle Beach Area Chamber of 
Commerce. Dr. Baird has been 
associated with the program from 
its beginning and has conducted the 
opening workshop for the past seven 
years. 

o Dr. Dennis Wiseman, dean of the 
School of Education, has recently 
been selected to serve as a 

reviewer of manuscripts for the 
Social Education. The journal is 
the monthly publication of the 
National Council for the Social 
Studies. 

APO HOLDING BLOOD DRIVE 

Alpha Phi Omega fraternity is 
sponsoring a Red Cross blood drive 
Wednesday, September 24 from 10 
a.m. to 3 p.m. in the Student 
Center. 
STIFF PENALTIES IMPOSED FOR ILLEGAL 
PARKING IN HANDICAPPED SPACES 

The state legislature has mandated 
stiffer penalities for individuals 
who park illegally in handicapped 
spaces. As of July 1, 1986, there 
is a mandatory $100 dollar fine per 
offense. Cars may also be towed 
from the space and the offender 
will be responsible for paying the 
cost of towing. The alternate 
penalty is 30 days in jail. 

Please be aware that these 
regulations will be enforced on 
campus. 

HOLY SHROUD OF TURIN TOPIC 
OF LECTURE 

Frank Tribbe, editor of the 
journal, Spiritual Frontiers, and 
author of the latest book about the 
Holy Shroud of Turin, Portrait of 
Jesus? will ler.ture on c~mpus 
Wednesday, September 24, 8 p.m. in 
the Fine Arts Building Little 
Theatre. The program is free and 
open to the public. For 
information, contact Robert 
Robinson, ext. 2436. 

NOTE OF THANKS 

Henry Atkinson would like to thank 
all of the Coastal Carolina faculty 
and staff for their concern, 
support, prayers, and contributions 
during his son's illness and ~eath. 
A special thanks to everyone in the 
AC building and to Ms. Suzanne 
Beverly for their "everyday" 
support. 
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